Friends of Accion, Inc.

To render meaningful support to the charitable activities of Acción in the Yucatan Peninsula of Mexico with a view to advancing the well being of the people served and the Christian faith.

April, 2011
Hola amigos,

Acción Ministries continues to serve – the educational homes for youth are thriving; Mexican and American lives continue to be changed by mission trips – and we need your help to keep these programs alive.
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The Mexican youth in these photos are obtaining an education that you make possible.  The Mayan Children’s Village (in Spanish, VIM for Villa Infantil Maya) is the weekday home to a growing number of girls and boys.  The student’s house in Mérida, known as the Shelter, is home to these fine young men who have defied the odds to make it all the way to a college education.  Pray for all of these youth.
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We are encouraged by recent successes and challenged by continuing funding needs.  Recently Friends of Accion has fallen short of funds, only able to sustain operations by borrowing from some small capital reserves.  To balance the budget in 2011, we required a significant increase in donations.  Praise God that our spring fundraising efforts are off to a good start.  We send a hearty “Thank You!” to all those who have supported our cause.  This month, Acción Director Oscar R. Dorantes visited the Charlotte and Washington D.C. areas encouraging us all with inspiring stories of success.  The board of Friends of Accion will continue efforts to rally and expand our base.  Pray that we might be successful in building the Kingdom of God.

Oscar told us about how the people of the Yucatan peninsula, with a proud Mayan heritage and many faithful Christians, are keeping this area of Mexico free of the terrible drug-related violence that has plagued northern and central Mexico.  See the Washington Post opinion article at http://wapo.st/dFONvb, which sings the praises of Merida, the city base of our Mexican operations.  This is an important message for visiting groups to understand.  Oscar wants to encourage trips to the Yucatan, certainly mission work teams with Accion but also personal vacations, since they help maintain this peaceful economy.  Hopefully, the number of visiting work teams will recover from false perceptions and real budgetary problems facing many groups in the U.S. now.

Let’s each do a small part and see what wonderful things can be accomplished together!  Our partnership is truly international and spiritual, as we come together from different backgrounds all over America -- together with dedicated staff in Mexico, together with the wonderful people of the Yucatan, but most importantly together with the power of God.  May God bless the ministry of Acción!
Sharing His Grace,
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Dr. Richard D. Neidinger

President














































 c/o Covenant Presbyterian Church, 1000 E. Morehead St., Charlotte, NC 28204-2813

http://www.friendsofaccion.org/       FriendsofAccion@carolina.rr.com

Friends of Accion, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization.

Contributions are tax-deductible to the extent permitted by federal law.
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